A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on December 28, 2017 at 5:15 p.m. in the Francis O’Brien Meeting Room, 26 Bryant Street, Dedham, Massachusetts. Present were:     

Dennis J. Teehan, Jr.
James A. MacDonald

Michael L. Butler
Dennis J. Guilfoyle
Brendan G. Keogh

Dr. Teehan called the meeting to order at your 5:15 PM.

Discussion & Vote Inclusion of Articles on February 5, 2018 Special Town Meeting
Mr. Kern informed the Board that he spoke with Ms. Baker and she confirmed that the Board has already set up the meeting, as well as the Article. Mr. Kern added that if the Board wished to make sure and vote to put the Article on the Special Town Meeting, the Article would go word for word but the motion will change because counsel will have to include the election.
Mr. MacDonald moved for submission of the Article for the Special Town Meeting as submitted by the Parks and Recreation Commission, consisting of language specifically dealing with the borrowing of $14 million for the project, Manor Fields, 450 Sprague St. identified in the records of the Assessor as parcel 157 – 8; seconded by Mr. Guilfoyle. On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.

Discussion & Vote Re; Request for the New Year’s Eve Comedy Show at Dedham Community Theatre
Mr. Eddy informed the Board that in front of them was a request from the Dedham Community Theatre for their annual New Year’s Eve Comedy Spectacular, scheduled for Sunday, December 31, two shows, 7:30 PM and 10 PM.
Mr. Guilfoyle moved approval; seconded by Mr. Keogh. On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.
Mr. Guilfoyle asked the other Board members if they had something for Chili’s that they were supposed to vote on. Mr. MacDonald stated that it was a language change from the Legislature that needed to be voted on for this particular license.
Mr. Guilfoyle moved to adjourn; seconded by Mr. Keogh. On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.
The meeting adjourned at 5:19 PM
This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on December 28, 2017, which Minutes were approved on                 2018.
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Dennis J. Teehan, Jr. Chairman
